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Principal’s News                               Tuesday 9 June 2020 
 

We hope everyone has had a restful long weekend and are refreshed for the last 4 weeks of Term 2.  

Playground equipment 

The play equipment will soon be back in action and I’m sure there are some very eager students 
waiting to play on it again. During the Learning from Home period, we started work on replacing the 
edging around the school play equipment and refreshing the soft fall. Next steps are to spread the 
remaining soft fall and touch up some of the paintwork on the equipment railings to give the play 
equipment a fresh new look.  

 

 

Semester 1 Reports 

Student Semester 1 reports will be issued in Week 10 (the last week of Term 2) before the holidays. 
This year with the changes in learning that have taken place due to the COVID-19 restrictions, the 
Department of Education has released a different reporting format. Semester 1 reports will not 
include the A-E scale for achievement. They will include comments that will reflect individual student 
progress and achievement of the learning provided both at school and at home. If you have any 
questions please call the school. 
 
Are you OK? 
With everything we have endured this year and with some things returning to a more “normal” over 
the weekend, I think it is an important time to check in on our community, neighbours and family to 
make sure everyone is ok.  
 

mailto:broulee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.brouleepublicschool.nsw.edu.au/


At Broulee PS we are very aware that many of our community are still recovering from the impact of 
the fires and now COVID. If you or your children are having difficulty in any way, please contact the 
school for assistance. I have included some important websites and phone numbers that may also be 
of assistance. 
 
Kids Helpline  1800 551 800 (available 24/7) https://kidshelpline.com.au/ 

Parentline  1300 130 052(available M-F 9am-9pm; Sat/Sun 4-9pm) 

http://www.parentline.org.au/ 

Lifeline:  13 11 14 (available 24/7) https://www.lifeline.org.au/ 

Beyond Blue:  1300 22 4636 (available 24/7) https://www.beyondblue.org.au/ 

Beyou:  https://beyou.edu.au/ 

Headspace:  https://headspace.org.au/ 

 
Matthew Rose  
Principal 
 
 

Weekly Class Awards 
 

FISH: Fair  Inclusive   Safe  Honest 

                  Class Awards                Term 2 Week 6 

6D Stephanie Westbury       Jay Sturgiss       Edie Fletcher      Esme Ingram 

5/6E Lily Compton      Emaleigh Murphy     Ashley Bell      Emma McGuinness 

5M Alissa Tilyard      Abbey Flavell      Laila Barnes     Austin Enright 

4/5H Kodi Sheldon       Ali Yarar       Ahlei Liebke      Armani 

4W Connor Newell      Ari Theodore     James Marks       Daisy West 

4M         Zaia Ingram         Freya Dunn       Shaylann Gardner      Makayla Hall 

3B Declan      Noah McCarthy       Bryce Slater       Jenson Blewitt 

2/3C Erin McRae         Liliana Murphy        Finn Haultain      Annie Carrol 

2F Sully Ireland        Ryan Thomson         Wyatt Hicks 

1/2E Jordan Hatcher          Charley Proksch           Amelia Roberts 

1L Jhett Campbell          Bailey Buffier        Isla Haultain 

1D Tatum Oates         Art Uil          Makaylee Jones 

KW Albie Baggs             Trent Willis           Sofia Burazer 

KD Bella Cowling      Arabella Enright        William Brewer 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
http://www.parentline.org.au/
https://www.lifeline.org.au/
https://www.beyondblue.org.au/get-support/get-immediate-support
https://www.beyondblue.org.au/
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Bronze Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 

P&C Zoom Meeting - Thursday 18 June at 7pm 
 

The P&C are inviting anyone from the school community to participate in the next 

meeting. Due to the COVID-19 circumstances, we will be holding the catch up via a 

zoom meeting. This will be an opportunity for everyone to get an update of many 

positive P&C related matters. People are also welcome to bring ideas that they may 

like to share and talk about with other parents and carers who are keen to support 

Matt and the staff whilst helping our children. 
 

Under normal circumstances we would not require an RSVP for a P&C meeting, 

however the P&C President will be the 'host' of the Zoom meeting and will need 

advance notice of who would like to participate. Please email Courtney on 

courtneyfink1982@gmail.com by Tuesday 16 June.  
 

Thank you  

P&C 

Principal’s Stickers 
Lance Stevens, Isla Chalker, Ali Yarar, Naite Turner, 

Pippa Apps, Jacob, Peyton Apps, Bailey Cahill,  

Julien Dunne, Ethan Roberts, Indi Retallick,  

Harriet Lassau, Shelby Mulder, Tahlia Pezzimenti,  

Lillie Nye, Beatrice Barker, Matthew Wellington,  

Sunny Kingston, Reef Marshall, Eve Campbell,  

Daisy West, Zander Parker, Stephanie Westbury, 

Hayden Fairweather, Riley Newell, Sophie Blake 

 

Stage 1 Audrey 

Stage 2 Aaliyah 

Stage 3 Ede 
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